
Week Beginning 25th March 2019 

My week at Nursery 

Things I have been doing this week… 

We have been acting out the story of The Three Little Pigs and learning to say 

the repeated phrases. 

Learning about alliteration and objects beginning with ‘W.’ 

 

Other things I may have enjoyed are: 

Making cards for Mother’s Day. 

Playing The Three Little pigs board game. 

Using playdough to make a ‘Big Bad Wolf’. 

Colouring pictures from the story.  

Talking about materials and building our very own houses using straw, sticks and 

toy bricks. 

Welcoming the new children. 

 

Stories and songs, we have taken part in this week… 

All Pigs are Beautiful. 

Little Red Riding Hood. 

I love animals. 

Singing the Jolly Phonics songs and learning letter sounds and actions. 

 

FoOV Family Bingo Evening – Friday, 5th April   

6.30pm to 8.30pm (eyes down 7pm) 

OV families and friends are invited to join us for a family bingo evening. 

An adult book of 6 games = £5, flyer round = £1  

(win an Easter treat, cash prize of £15 or £35) 

Children ½ a book = £2.50, flyer £1  

(win an Easter treat, local attraction ticket) 

Refreshments will be available.  If you would like to make an Easter cake for us 

to sell during the evening please leave these in the Food Technology room on 

Friday morning. 
 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Two”. 
 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

Fri, 5th – Last day of school before Easter. 

Mon, 8th to Mon 22nd April – Easter holidays. 

Tues, 23rd April – Back to school after Easter. 

Mrs Youll 
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